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Learning Together for Life 

          Thursday 16th December 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
End of Term Update 
 
As we approach the end of term, I would like to take the opportunity to thank everyone for their ongoing 
support this term, in what continues to be challenging circumstances. 
We have had to make difficult decisions regarding our end of term celebrations and other planned events, a 
situation we never expected to be in again. As ever, we appreciate your support and understanding.  
 
As you are aware, we find ourselves in an ever-changing situation regarding COVID-19. I will endeavour to 
keep you up to date with any information over the holiday as much as possible and share any information 
prior to the children returning in January if any changes need to be made.   
 
Home Learning Survey  
In the event that we are told that we have to move to remote learning, we will be continuing with the 
recorded lessons as we did in the previous lockdowns.  
 
To help us ensure all of our children would be able to access remote learning, we would like to ask you to 
complete the short Forms by following the link below. This helps us to be able to prepare in advance of any 
potential changes. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/QZJ8juHgv8 
 
EYFS & KS1 Nativity Performances 
We will be sending a link out to yourselves on Friday for the EYFS and Key Stage One performances that your 
children have been busy recording. We hope you enjoy them and the opportunity to share them with your 
families over the Christmas period.  
 
Hot School Meals for Term 3  
Please can we remind you that the cut off date for ordering hot school meals for the first week back is 
Monday 27th December at midnight.  Please ensure you have ordered your child’s meals by this date. 
 
As ever, if you need any help or support or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
Have a wonderful, safe Christmas and we look forward to seeing everyone back at school on Tuesday 4th 
January. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Nichola Allerston  
Acting Executive Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/QZJ8juHgv8
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